

EL PASO CENTRAL APPRAISAL DISTRICT



September 23, 2024

Presiding Officers of:

Cities/Towns of El Paso County Independent School Districts of El Paso County; and the El Paso Community College

Subject: EPCAD BOD Nomination due before October 15, 2024

The term for the current El Paso Central Appraisal District (EPCAD) Board of Directors' members will expire on December 31, 2024.

Nominee names for new board members must be submitted to the Chief Appraiser by October 15, 2024.

Two directors will serve a one-year term, while three directors will serve three-year terms.

Your entity must provide a resolution (samples included) designating the nominee's term of service—either a one-year term or a three-year term.

Please ensure that your resolutions are submitted to EPCAD no later than October 15, 2024. You may send the completed documents to the following address or via email:

El Paso Central Appraisal District

5801 Trowbridge Drive El Paso, Texas 79925 Email: admin@epcad.org

Should you have any questions or require further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact:

• Rick A. Medina, Director of Administrative Services

Phone: 915-780-2083 Email: ricmed@epcad.org

David L. Stone, Deputy Chief Appraiser

Phone: 915-780-2077 Email: davstone@epcad.org

• Dinah L. Kilgore, Executive Director/Chief Appraiser

Phone: 915-780-2003 Email: admin@epcad.org

Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter and for your continued support in ensuring the effective governance of EPCAD.

Sincerely,

Dinah Kilgore, RPA

Owah L. Kilgon

Executive Director/Chief Appraiser